


On September 29th, we held  our 17th annual Bad in Plaid Golf Tournament. 
Due to our community’s continued generosity and the hard work of the Bad in Plaid Committee 

we had another record breaking year. 

This year's Bad in Plaid raised over $38,000 for our school. 
The faculty, staff, and students would like to thank all of our generous sponsors, community partners,

foursomes, families and friends. The many memories that were made at this year's Bad in Plaid will not
soon be forgotten. See you all next year and GO TIGERS!

J.E. Cosgriff 2023 
Bad in Plaid Golf Tournament 

Committee & Volunteers:
Alec Bailey & Alexandra Lindgren

Jeremy Barnes
Erin Barry & Greg Fredde

Miranda Boudreau
Aundrea & Ryan Brinkman

Eve Davies
Amy & Chris Feuerstein

Melissa Garza
Tara Haskins

Adam & Megan Johnson
Taylor Jones

Matson Lehtinen
Heather & Jeff Lingmann

Aura Lopez
Amelia Luttmer
Jessica Maese
Abbi Mancini

Thank you to our Bad in Plaid 
Committee Members 

& Volunteers:

Committee & Volunteers:
Emmi Mancini

Lindsey Newlin
Isabel Rokeach

Juan David Rozo Gonzalez
Julie Salevurakis

Benjamin & Lisa Sehy
Beth & Ryan Smith

Meagan Swartz
Ashley West

Kristin Williams
Jennifer Williams Boyd

Meghan & Damon Zaylor

Co-Chairs
Chad & Kelly Farr

Joni & Stephen Foxley
Bogdan & Mariko Petre
Brad & Shiho Richard
Jay & Kacie Turcuato



Our Special Thanks to the Following Event Sponsors!








